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 March 3-7 was School Social Worker appreciation week.  Thank you to Emily Funk, our high 

school social worker, for all she does!  We are also thankful for Sara Funk and Arianna Brandt 

for their support.  

 

 3rd quarter ends on March 21st - there is No School on March 24th and a staff development 

day on March 25th.   

 

 Prom is scheduled for May 17th.   Grand March will be at high school and the dinner/dance 

will be at the Northern Lights Ballroom.  Since the location of the dance is further away than in 

the past, students will be transported by a bus to and from.   

 

 End of February and beginning of March have been a busy month with lots of activities: Wolf 

Ridge trip for 7th graders, Band/Choir trip and competitions, CLC Job Fair, Hospitality class 

field trip, ACT testing for juniors.   MCA testing will start on April 7th.   

  

 The band/choir students have their March concert tomorrow (March 18th), and there will be 

another concert in May.  I encourage you all to attend as our music program is very talented!  

 

 The high school hosted the 12th annual Mary Catherine Virnig blood drive on March 10th  

 

 There are many credit recovery opportunities for grades 9-12 at this point in the 

year.  Generally, it runs Mon-Wed each week, but this will tend to increase as the last couple of 

months.  Summer credit recovery will also be available starting in June - exact dates to be 

determined 

 

 A new anonymous reporting system was sent out to students and is on the school website - See 

something, say something!  Students can report concerns they are observing around the school 

community.   

 

 

 


